
I am writing in support of keeping the horses in the Theodore Roosevelt National Park.  This herd has 

been a part of my visits to the park my whole life! Every time I go to the park I watch for a glimpse of 

these beautiful animals and it is such a wonderful sight to see! I would hate for future generations to 

lose out on  this experience. I also follow the herd on social media and doing so makes the herd 

happenings much more personal. It would be a huge loss to our state and the people who love watching 

these horses to have the herd removed from the park. 

Janet  Gregory  

 

 


